
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

General Membership Mee�ng June 2, 2021

Board of Directors:

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                            Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX 

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV            Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Treasurer, Rick Indiano N2VSN                  Sta)on Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Rick Sochon, Vice President, called the mee)ng to order at 2:00 PM.  

Treasurer Report:  Judy Wozniak, Secretary, gave the Treasurer’s Report.  The Treasury Balance

Is $4,439.49 and there are 55 paid club members.

New Business:  Mr. Bob Goldberg stated that there will be a picnic on Saturday, October 23, 

2021 at the Horse Pit.  There will be a $5.00 charge per person.  Volunteers would be 

appreciated.  If interested please contact Mr. Bob Goldberg or Mr. Ed Blecher.

Program:  Deputy Jeff Merry thanked the radio club for providing addi)onal manpower for 

events such as the golf cart parade etc.  Then he spoke to the members about Traffic Control.  If

you are wearing an orange shirt, and are at an intersec)on, stand at that intersec)on do not sit 

in a chair.

If you drive to your assigned spot, do not park within 30 feet of the intersec)on.

If you have to, use clear hand signals so the person you are signaling is able to understand what

you want them to do.

Deputy Andrew Lynch is a member of the Water Rescue and Recovery Dive Team.  He spoke 

about the du)es of the team.

Mr. Keith Lindsay KI5US gave a very informa)ve presenta)on on Winlink.

Thank you to the 25 members and guests Deputy Jeff Merry, Deputy Andrew Lynch and Mr. 

Keith Lindsay.

Mr. Joel Bahl, Mr. Rick Indiano, and Mr. Jim Key were absent.

Mee)ng closed at 3:06 PM


